RIT Inter-College Curriculum Committee

Memo

To: Academic Senate

From: Sylvia Perez-Hardy, Chair

CC: ICC Members

Date: 3/15/2019

Re: Proposed Revision to Policy E20 Policy on Discontinuance, Reduction, or

Transfer of Academic Programs.

The Inter-College Curriculum was charged to "Work with Faculty Affairs to revise policy on discontinuance of academic programs (E20.0). This required removing the curricular portion of E20 and creating a new curricular policy which we are recommending be included as D1.6 in the RIT Policy manual. This will require the renumbering of the current D1.6 policy to 1.7. It is felt that the Policy on Program Discontinuance is better placed before the current D1.6 Policy on Academic Centers.

We look forward to answering any questions on this policy revision.